
1/24/2025 

Hello BH-BL Rotarians, 

On Tuesday, January 21th we enjoyed a very informative & interesting presentation by Guillermo 
Truillo on the status of our Edward Jones investment account followed by a good question & 
answer session.  It was pointed out that for the first time we are going to withdraw some funds 
to help pay for our scholarships in June.  This was one of the primary purposes in starting our 
investment account. 

I have noticed that on occasion that during Happy Dollars a few of the things we are happy 
about reflect a personal view of something occurring in the world/community which do not 
reflect the feelings of all of the Rotarians present.  Please try to keep your comments to non-
controversial topics. 

Reminders to the Galway Pantry Deliverers will be sent out at the beginning of each week.  I still 
need a couple of volunteers to handle the scheduling of our delivery volunteers. 

Just a friendly reminder that Dues are due for the January to June time frame. 

  

Some of the upcoming activities and dates follow: 

January 28th  Cathy Grasso-Hoff will speak about Blue Path Service Dogs 

February 4th  Regional Food Bank work night 

February 11th  Erwin Dominguez from Veteran Services at Straton VA 

February 18th Special Agent Mark Cecilione will speak on fraud 

February 18th  Rotary Board meeting at 4:30 PM – Lunch Thyme 

February 25th  Social Evening – Location TBD 

March 4th  Speakers Travis Brodbeck & Siena Poll 

March 11th TBD 

March 18th John Scherer, Town of Clifton Park Historian will speak about Low Bridge & the Erie 
Canal 

March 18th Rotary Board meeting at 4:30 PM  - Lunch Thyme 

Pete P.


